
 

 
 
 

 
 

COMMUNITY AND PUBLIC SERVICES COMMITTEE REPORT 
Tripartite Agreement with the Edmonton Federation of Community Leagues and 
Community Leagues - Draft Changes 
Recommendation of the Committee  

That an amending agreement to the Tripartite Agreement between the City, the Edmonton 
Federation of Community Leagues, and Community Leagues, as set out in Attachment 1 of the 
December 2, 2020, Citizen Services report CS00194, be approved. 

History 

At the December 2, 2020, Community and Public Services Committee meeting, the December 2, 
2020, Citizen Services report CS00194 was considered and the Committee heard from Laura 
Cunningham-Shpeley, Edmonton Federation of Community Leagues. 

Attachment 

December 2, 2020, Citizen Services report CS00194 
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